
David T. Wilson Elementary
SBDM Council Meeting

October 21, 2021

Mrs. Annette Fackler called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m. with the following members present:
Tommy Blair, Amy English, Rachel Flaherty, Jennifer Hail, and Michelle Funk.  Recorder: Helen Barnes

Opening Business
● The agenda for today (10/21/21) was reviewed and approved.
● The minutes from the previous SBDM meeting (9/16/21) were reviewed and approved.
● The Leadership minutes (10/14/21 and 9/23/21) were reviewed and approved.
● Good News Report:  The Bulldog Jog was the most successful one EVER!!  Thanks to all our

students, staff, parents, family, and community!

Student Achievement Report/Data
● Fall MAP:  We reviewed Fall scores.  Our goal is 80% at 50 percentile or above.

○ Reading:  74% (4th) [13% >90%), 69% (5th) [8% >90%), 68% (6th) [5% >90%).
○ Math:       68% (4th) [13% >90%), 64% (5th) [2% >90%), 50% (6th) [3% >90%).
○ Measures are in place for students below grade level to receive Tier 2 or Tier 3

remediation, individually or in small groups.
● K-Prep:  We reviewed last year’s K-Prep results.  David T. Wilson scored better than the State’s

averages across the board in Reading, Math, Science, and Writing.

School Improvement Planning
● The Comprehensive School Improvement Plan has been started.  Phase 1 was completed last

month.  We are currently working on Phase 2.  The plan is due to the Kentucky Department of
Education on January 1, 2022.

Title Programs Update
● Our 4th Grade Title 1 Family Night was held at Roberts Family Farm.  We had a great turnout!!

Thanks to all who attended.

Final SBDM Allocation
● The SBDM Council reviewed and approved the Final Allocation for the 2021-22 school year.

Closed Session
● The Council conducted interviews for a classified assistant position at 3:49 p.m.

Open Session
● The Council resumed open session at 4:11 p.m.

Adjournment
● The meeting was adjourned at 4:12 p.m.


